
From: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance   
Sent: 07 October 2022 12:40 PM 
To: lukina  
Cc: belarus.geneva [MFA GOV] ; Dmitry Doroshevich 

; Ella Behlyarova ; Карсека А.Н. 
; Конончук Т.П. ; Fiona Marshall 

; Мелешкова Е.М. ; nla  
Subject: Letter from the communicant of communications C102 and C182 regarding pending communication C182 and 
decision VII/8c 
 
Dear Ms. Lukina, 
  
We hope you are well. 
  
We would be grateful if you would bring the attached letter addressed to the Aarhus Convention Compliance 
Committee from the communicant of communications C102 and C182 to the attention of Mr. Baliaslau Pirshtuk, First 
Deputy Minister, Ministry of Natural Resources and Environmental Protection of the Republic of Belarus.  
  
At its seventy-sixth meeting (Geneva, 13 – 16 September 2022), the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee took 
note of the attached letter and agreed to seek the views of the Party concerned on the matters raised in the letter and to 
decide how to proceed taking into account any views received. To this end, the Compliance Committee would be 
grateful to receive any comments Belarus may have on the matters raised in the letter by Friday, 21 October 2022. 
  
For your information, the letter has also been posted on the webpage for the Committee’s seventy-sixth meeting 
at:  https://unece.org/info/Environmental-Policy/Public-Participation/events/364865, along with other related 
correspondence.  
  
Please do not hesitate to contact the secretariat if you have any questions. 
  
Kind regards, 
Fiona 
 
 

 
 
Fiona Marshall  
Environmental Affairs Officer – Secretary to the Compliance Committee  
Aarhus Convention secretariat 
Environment Division  
United Nations Economic Commission for Europe  
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